
News story: G-Cloud 8 will expire on
28 July 2017

A G8 call-off contract can still be signed if a G8 service was shortlisted
before 22 May. All G8 contracts must be signed before G8 expires.

G-Cloud 8 contracts that have already been signed aren’t affected by the
expiry of the G8 framework.

Email enquiries@digitalmarketplace.service.gov.uk if you have any questions.

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-g-cloud-8-will-expire-on-28-july-2017/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-g-cloud-8-will-expire-on-28-july-2017/
mailto:enquiries@digitalmarketplace.service.gov.uk

